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This mine should never be allowed! Arizona is already in a potential water crisis and pumping
millions of gallons of ground water from deep in the ground will increase the pollution in the
streams, deplete the precious ground water supply and destroy the environment. Please , do not
allow this mine to happen. Arizona's wildlife and natural spaces are too valuable to ruin. Thank you,
and I hope you will act wisely about this.


